COVID-19 FAQ
What precautions are you taking this year to mitigate the risks of COVID-19?
We are closely following federal, state, and local guidelines. With guidelines being updated regularly, we are doing our best to implement changes in real-time. Please reference the following document for more details: WA DOH Child Care and Summer Camp Guidelines.  

Will staff be required to wear face masks?
In following the WA DOH Child Care and Summer Camp Guidelines, staff and volunteers ARE required to wear face coverings.  
Will my child need to wear a mask?
Students will be encouraged to wear face coverings, but not required to wear them unless they are not able to maintain 6' of social distancing or are entering a space that requires them (bathroom, etc.). There will be times during the day when staff will space students apart to take a break from masks. 
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We are requiring all parents to wear a mask for pick-up and drop-off

Will we have hand washing stations available?
Hand washing stations will be available on site, and staff, volunteers, and students must wash their hands at given points throughout the day.

What will your class sizes be?
Our classes will not exceed 12 people. A typical group size for our preschool classroom will be 2 teachers and 10 students.
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